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There’s a Scientist in my Classroom! 

   

22 October 2015    Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution 
 

 
The first There’s a Scientist in my Classroom! in Woods Hole will take 
place on October 22, 2015 at the campus of Woods Hole 
Oceanographic Institution. Following the format of previous meetings 
at MIT in Cambridge, MA, this workshop will provide a space for K-12 
teachers from the Falmouth (and surrounding) area to meet graduate 
students and scientists from the Woods Hole Consortium and discuss 
opportunities for collaboration in the classroom. 
 
Stay tuned for registration details in September. 
 
Contact: Megan May (mmay@whoi.edu) 
 Lauren Kipp (lkipp@whoi.edu) 
 Sarah Rosengard (srosengard@whoi.edu) 
 
Sponsored by the Broader Impacts Group. For more information, visit: 
http://www.whoi.edu/website/big/home 


